
 

Week ending 1st December 2017 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Zak 

For trying his best and persevering to  

improve the presentation of his work. 

Year  2— Jemima 

For persevering in her maths on  

multiplication and division. 

Reception/Year 1 — Alfie B  

For a really super description of why 

Jewish people celebrate  

Hanukkah. 

From Mrs Barber 

Thank you for all your kind donations of cake, 

tombola and your time in putting on our  

Christmas Fayre tonight. 

Christingle Service 

St Kenelm’s Church 

Sunday 3rd December 2017 

At 11.00 am 

The children will be singing 

and all are welcome to come 

and make a Christingle. 

Christmas Card Post Box 

The postbox for Christmas Cards will be open 

on Monday.  Please encourage all children to use 

capital letters for names and add the 

class eg Emily yr 2 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December is 

Christmas Jumper Day in 

aid of The Grace Kelly  

Ladybird Trust. 

All donations gratefully  

received. 

Avonreach  

Age Range Consultation 

Thank you to parents who attended a meeting 

this morning with Clive Corbett, Executive  

Officer of the Avonreach Trust and Andrew  

Longdon, Chair of the Avonreach MAT. It was 

useful to share your views with them and ask 

questions.  If you would like your view heard 

please email  

consultation@pershore.worcs.sch.uk 

By Monday 4th December 2017. 

 

Born In A Barn Nativity 

Children need to be back at 

school on Thursday at 5.30 pm 

for a 6.00 pm performance.  

Please could all children attend. 

Letters 

Avonreach Multi Academy Trust Age Range Consultation—Whole School 

Primary Times—Whole School 

Sports Challenge Flyer—Whole School 

 

Clubs Cancelled 

There will be no  

computer or  

gardening clubs next 

Thursday due to the 

Nativity Performance 


